
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hope you had a nice break, that the children who went to Legoland and to the disco before 

half term had a fantastic time and enjoyed some well-earned time off after working so hard 

for SATs and year group assessment weeks, which for most children fell in May. Again, many 

thanks to the PTA for all their work to make arrangements for fun events for the school community.  

We are all still working hard, with Year 6 coming to the end of their grading time for their writing                

assessments and Year 4 completing the Multiplication Tables Check.  

We have a lot to look forward to this half term, with a few celebrations taking place of different types be-

fore we get to summer: the Year 6 Production, Diversity Week and Sports Day to mention a few. You will 

find details of these events in this newsletter.  

Here’s to a happy and productive half term.  

Mrs Cameron Believe. Achieve. Succeed. 

Diversity Week 

Next week, we will be celebrating how wonderfully diverse our Carrington Schools truly are. The children have all 

been working hard on their ‘THIS IS ME’ projects and we will be celebrating our uniqueness and diversity with a 

number of events: 

• Wednesday 12th June: International Dance Workshops 

Each class will be taking part in a Dance Workshop on Wednesday during the school day. The children can 

come in their PE kits for comfort. Each year group will experience a dance workshop focusing on a different 

part of the world. 

• Thursday 13th June: Love a Language Day + Community Pantry Collection 

On Thursday, the children will be introduced to a range of languages in a number of class activities led by 

different members of staff. The list includes: German, French, Spanish, Mandarin and Hindi plus a few work-

shops running alongside this, looking at what life is like for children living in different places.  

We will also hold a Pantry Collection on that day in support of the Community Pantry, please can you bring 

any donation of food or toiletries items if you can. Thank you! 

• Friday 14th June: Dress to Express + Infant School Buddies 

While our Year 4 pupils will be heading off to their much anticipated trip to London Zoo on Friday, the rest of 

the children will ‘Dress to Express’ in school. We would love the children to come to school dressed in any 

way they wish to express something about themselves. This could be something cultural, a club uniform, a 

fancy hairstyle, a t-shirt with their favourite animal on. It doesn’t matter as long as it expresses something 

about them that makes them unique. They will also have the opportunity to share their projects with their 

Carrington Infant School buddy that afternoon.   

For safety reasons, the Year 4 children need to wear their school uniform (with trainers and mufti bottoms) to 

the Zoo, so they are easily identifiable. 



Sports Day 2024 

We are looking forward to host Sports Day 2024 on the Juniors playground on Wednesday 19th 

June. 

The day’s schedule will look as follows: 

*Infant School Sports Day in the morning  

*Joint schools picnic from 12-1pm 

At 1pm, all children from both schools will return to their 

classrooms for registration. The infant children will then      

remain at the infant school for the afternoon. 

*Junior School Sports Day from 1.15pm 

All children will be taking part in races throughout the afternoon, aiming to gain points for their houses.  

Please note: With the picnic, all hot dinners will be cancelled and if you would like to order a ‘grab bag’ 

for your child please login to SchoolGrid and make a new order next week once this has been updated in 

the menu. Thank you. 

Year 6 Events 

Our Year 6 cohort have a busy few weeks at Carrington Junior School before they embark on their sec-
ondary school adventure! A number of children have taken their Bikeabilty Level 1 and Level 2 this week, 
and we have started auditioning and allocating roles for the school play ‘Star Warts’. And of course, we 
are getting very excited and starting to pack for PGL. 
 
Here is a reminder of the upcoming Y6 events, with some more specific timings that we are now able to 
share with the Year 6 families: 
 
*PGL Monday 24th June – Friday 28th June 
*Y6 Production, Afternoon – 17th July at 2pm 
*Y6 Production, Evening – 18th July at 7pm (children need to be in school at 6.30pm) 
*Y6 Leavers Assembly – 23rd July at 9.15am 

 



 

 

 

 

NSPCC speak out, stay safe 

We have had a visit from NSPCC school team who lead a whole school     

assembly about speaking out and staying safe. The aim of the assembly 

was to educate children, in a child friendly way, about different types of 

abuse and how they can get help if they, or a friend of theirs, are in trou-

ble.  

The children took part in classroom sessions after the assembly really 

thoughtfully. Year 5 and Year 6 then had further workshops from the 

NSPCC which enabled them to discuss relevant issues in more detail, and 

take part in some group activities linked to their learning. 

As one of our Year 4s said, ’ In my family we look after each other but its 

good to know how to help my friends if they ever need it.’ 

This is the third part of whole school safeguarding lessons which started  earlier in the year with ‘trusted 

adults’ lessons and the NSPCC PANTS sessions. 

Attendance 

Well done to the following classes, who have achieved above the minimum 

expected attendance level of 96%: 

3C    3S 

4S 

5C 

6C     6S 

These classes will get a headteacher’s award sticker, which classes can collect to earn extra break times.  

 

Please remember that NO HOLIDAYS CAN BE PERMITTED DURING TERM TIME. All holidays taken will be 

referred to the county attendance team. Once they are referred, the school have no further control over 

penalty processes.  

 



Book Swap 

After the great success of the first Book Swap last term, we are pleased to be organising a second event 

on Thursday 20th June in the hall, after school: 

 

 



Carrington Summer Fair 

Once again, our PTA have organised what’s set to be a great day for this year’s Summer Fair. We do still 

need lots of helpers to make it happen, so please sign up if you can: www.volunteersignup.org/DTDCY 

 

 

Choir singing 

at 1:30pm 

https://www.volunteersignup.org/DTDCY


https://www.volunteersignup.org/DTDCY


Netball Results 

Before half term, our netball teams played their last match of the season — after a successful sea-

son winning all of their division matches. Throughout the season, the teams have shown focus and resili-

ence as well as fantastic teamwork and support for each other.  

The teams have done brilliantly well, with both the girls and the mixed teams winning their division! 

Well done Carrington netballers, this is a an amazing achievement. We would like to thank all the parents 

for their support, and a special thank you goes to Mrs Lomas, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Atkins for leading the 

team. 

There will be an awards presentation later this term.  

Year 6 Magistrates Workshop 

Just before half-term, Year 6 had a workshop by magistrates from the local magistrates court. They ex-
plained their job and how they became magistrates. We learned how to analyse crimes and evidence. 
After that, we held a ‘mock trial’. We each had a role: the accused, the victim, a witness, a solicitor or a  
magistrate. We had to weigh up the evidence and decide if we thought the accused was guilty or not. 
Once we made our decision, our magistrates had to decide upon their sentence. 
 
It was incredibly interesting and we learned a lot about the courts process. 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates to Remember: 

*Wednesday 12th June—International Dance Workshops 

*Thursday 13th June—Love a Language Day + Community Pantry Collection 

*Friday 14th June—Dress to Express + Infant School Buddies 

*Friday 14th June—Year 4 Trip to London Zoo 

*Wednesday 19th June—Sports Day (Picnic 12-1pm / Juniors events start @1.15pm) 

*Thursday 20th June—Book Swap in the Hall 

*w/c 24th June—Year 6 PGL 

*Wednesday 26th June—Year 5 Language Discovery Day at John Hampden  

*Friday 28th June—MUFTI Day for Tombola Donations (Bottles please) 

*Saturday 29th June—Carrington Summer Fair 

*Tuesday 2nd July am—Transition Day   

*Tuesday 2nd July pm—French Market 

*Friday 5th July—Cherrylicious Day  

*w/c 8th July—Last Week of School-led Clubs 

*Wednesday 17th July—Year 6 Production Afternoon @2pm 

*Wednesday 17th July—Parent drop in after school 3:30-4:30 (An opportunity to meet with your child’s current or next teacher) 

*Thursday 18th July—Year 6 Production Evening @7pm 

*Tuesday 23rd July—Year 6 Leavers Assembly @9.15am 

*Tuesday 23rd July—Finish at 1.15pm for Summer Holiday  

Click here for the full calendar on the school website (also available on the Eschool App). 

Year 3 Trip to the Look Out Discovery Centre 

On the last day before half term, our Year 3 pupils had a fantastic day at the Look Out Discovery Cen-

tre in Bracknell. We explored all the stations and discussed the science behind each activity. We also en-

joyed watching  the Discovery Show, learning all about mini beasts and finding them with nets and magni-

fying glasses. At the end of the day we had a great 

time playing outside in the cool playground.  

It was a really lovely trip, and we had several com-

pliments from other parents visiting the centre, 

saying how polite and respectful the children 

were.  

 

Click here for the pictures on the website. 

https://www.carringtonjs.co.uk/web/calendar/172429
https://www.carringtonjs.co.uk/web/y3_trip_to_the_discovery_look_out_center/689842











